SOUTHEASTERN SWIMMING LSC Board Meeting
April 22, 2016
	Opening remarks - review of agenda
	Phil Kraus

	Roll Call

Phil, Jeff, Morse, Robby, Donna, Dave Smith, Webber, Blake, Coraggio, Colin, Haddad, Steven, Ben, Robin, Tom
Minutes 

Approved


	Robby Dellinger
Robby Dellinger 

	 Report of Officers 

	

	 Administrative Vice Chairman 
No report
	John Morse  


	Registration/Membership 

Online registration is coming.

	Tom Healey 



	 Treasurer 

 No Report

	Tyler Kerns


	 Age Group Chairman 

Open Water zones has a stricter selection process.  We need to get this out prior to fall and maybe an online registration form instead of picking based on top 16 times.  Age group zone form will go out next week.  Same registration fee as last year.  There will be an ad hoc committee with Blake, Walker, Colin, Tyler, and adding someone.  

	Blake Del Carmen 



	 Senior Vice Chairman 

No report

	Jeff Dellinger

	 Technical Chairman 

Coaches education is good for this year and USA swimming kicked in $4,000.00.  That’s about 16 spots available.  5 spots are reserved.  A club can have one each year and currently the rule states a coach can only use this once every four years and this will be brought up in the fall meetings.  Have feedback for Southeasterns and as usual its all about warm ups.  Going to discuss with Webber about what to do in the new facility in Huntsville for the short course Southeasterns.  More discussions in the fall about certain items.  Haddad attended the last officials committee meeting and felt like there was better communication and working well moving forward.
	Brian Haddad


	 President 

No report

 Finance 
April P&L has been emailed out.  Please send in your budget requests as soon as possible.  Please send in these requests by July 10th, 2017.  Bank Balance is $229,000
                                                                                                         
	 Roger Dalhke
Chris Coraggio

	Committee Reports 
	

	 Athletes

Report was sent to Tom.  Walker is the only athelete rep currently. 

	Athletes

	 Officials 

  We have had 6 officials work the national deck.  In the last four years we have had 19 work the national deck.  We have 480ish officials which 130 are referee and 200 are starters.  Walter attended the April zone workshop and Donna will be attending an officials chair meeting in Houston.  For Long Course Southeasterns Donna will be the meet ref, Corey Franklin the admin ref, and David Hudson the team lead CJ.

	Donna Williamson

	 Rules and Regulations 
No report
	Ben Davis


	 Safety 

No Report 

	Tom Healey

	 Adapted Swimming 

Tom has been putting more and more on the webpage.  There is still confusion from USA swimming about paraolympic.  There is also still confusion with parents who help their athlete about safe sport.  On Who needs to be registered as a non athelete.  

	Robin Heller

	 NTV/Top16 

Online  

	Robby Dellinger

	 Top5 

Online

	Tom Healey

	 Records

Online

	Tom Healey

	 Open Water 

No Report

	Brad Kale 

	 Safe Sport 
No Report 

	Clark Hammond

	 Diversity & Inclusion                                                                                               
No Report

	Greg Johnson

	 Camps

No report


	Colin Faris

	 Club Development 

The national committee is working on a survey for reimbursemenet and how to link kids from lesson programs and joining a club.

	Matt Webber 

	Old Business 
 Nominating committee:  Chair Matt Webber, Marshall, John, Steven.
	

	
	

	New business
	

	1. Policy and Procedures needs to be updated.  Please review and we will discuss at the next meeting.
2. Leap 3 had a workshop before the board meeting.  Many thing were completed and waiting to hear back from USA swimming of whether we have attained Leap 3 status.

3. Investment policy statement.  Passed
4. Ethics Policy. Passed.

5. Job Description for Tom,  This is part of Leap 3
	

	
	


